
SCHOOL COUNCIL MEETING 

 

Date 12/10/2022 

Present Mrs Iqbal, Eesa Javed, Khadija Iqbal,  Haider Ali, Zunaira Shafiq, Sana 
Bano, Ruqayyah Haroon, Imaan Yusaf, Amina Majid, Aliyaan Ayoub and 
Mohammed Haseeb Ali. 

 

 The children brought a list of suggestions for activities that we can do during Anti-bullying 

Week so I will pass these to Miss Fisher. 

 Children have been asking for lunchtime buddies to help supervise play equipment and to 

make sure children aren’t left out of activities. 

 Year 4 children don’t get to play football at lunchtime so I will speak with Mrs Ishfaq about 

this. 

 Some children have asked if they can have chalk at lunchtimes, to draw on the ground. 

 The soap dispenser in the year 5/6 boys toilet is broken so it may need fixing or replacing. 

 We used to have a salad bar at lunchtime and children are asking for this again. Alyette will 

be attending our meeting next week so we can mention this to her. The school council reps 

are going to ask their classes for feedback on school lunches: what they like, don’t like and 

any suggestions/changes they would like to see. 

 The children have asked if we could have a Halloween themed lunch. Also they would like to 

know if we could have a chocolate/toffee apple and/or a Halloween cookie sale to raise 

money for school funds. They said a colouring competition could also raise money. Some 

children have suggested decorating biscuits in class. Others have asked if they could dress up 

in their Halloween costumes and have some Halloween activities in class. Also, a Halloween 

party has been suggested too.  

 The children have asked about clubs that some staff said they would run: Miss Tahier – 

cooking club; Mr Smith – computing club and golf club; Mr Connor – TT Rockstars and Mrs 

Hills for cricket, football, netball club and any after school sports clubs. I will email them all 

for any feedback. 

 

Thank you to all the children for their contributions. 


